
Week Commencing: Monday 1st July 2024  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

‘Wow of the Week’: This week we held our annual Choral Speaking Competition and what an event it was! All of the classes performed with clarity 

and confidence. It was such a tough decision for the judges to decide on the winners!  

EYFS/KS1 – Elm Class with ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’   KS2 – Sycamore Class with ‘In the Playground’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

Walking Wednesday – Weekly from 08:00 All welcome for a free 

breakfast at Christ Church followed by a walk to school with 

parents/carers.  

Class Assemblies –Please see the additional dates box below.  

10.07.24 - Maple and Poplar Class Trip 

11.07.24 – Transition session – all children will spend time with their 

new class 

15.07.24 – Transition session – all children will spend time with their 

new class 

15.07.24 @ 09:30 – Parent Governor Ballot closes 

17.07.24 @ 18:00 – 19:30 – Year 6 Leavers Party 

19.07.24 @ 13:45 – 15:00 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

19.07.24 @ 15:15 – School closes for summer holiday 

03.09.24 @ 08:45 – School opens following summer closure  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 
01.07.24 

Overall 
attendance 
academic 

year 23-24 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

01.07.24 

Ash 97.8% 96.0% 2 

Elm 95.5% 96.2% 5 

Hazel 90.0% 95.4% 5 

Juniper 92.4% 96.0% 7 

Linden 91.4% 94.8% 7 

Maple 91.4% 95.4% 4 

Oak 97.1% 96.1% 7 

Poplar 91.7% 94.7% 17 

Rowan 97.5% 94.8% 11 

Sycamore 95.0% 95.7% 17 

Willow 95.7% 93.7% 6 

Total 94.1% 95.3% 88 

 

Attendance 

Stars of the Week 

Ash – Hayden 

Elm – Nellie 

Hazel – Cayden 

Juniper – Whole Class 

Linden – Ebony 

Maple – Elsi 

Oak – Nienna 

Poplar – Erin 

Rowan – Isabelle 

Sycamore – Willow 

Willow – Kai 

 

Important Dates 

Readers of the Week 

Ash – Amarah 

Elm – Esme 

Hazel – Noah 

Juniper – Blake 

Linden – Emily 

Maple – Holly 

Oak – Harrison 

Poplar – Harry 

Rowan – Noah 

Sycamore – Bobby 

Willow - Isaac 

 

    

   

Notices: 
All children received their end of year reports this week. The report pack included key information about next academic year, including 

your child’s new class teacher and our new communication App ClassDojo. The children have had a wonderful transition day and 

have spent time in their new class groups. Please sign up to ClassDojo for all new class updates and in readiness for the year ahead.  

We had our very own ‘Election Day’ in school this week. Our current year 5 children applied to be part of the year 6 Leadership 

Team for next academic year. The whole school visited the polling station and cast their votes. We will count the votes and 

announce our new Year 6 Pupil Leadership Team next week.  

Please see below on how to vote for our next Parent Governor. 



 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with most enquires. They are 

available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ playground or via appointment. To make an appointment 

with your child’s class teacher please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Class Assemblies 

Juniper - 8th July  Maple - 16th July   Oak - 15th July   

 

Poplar -17th July  Sycamore - 9th July   Willow - 11th July 

 

All assemblies will run from 14:40 – 15:00. Families should enter school via the school office. We look 

forward to welcoming you to your child’s class assembly. 

 

Parent Governor Election 

We are delighted to announce that we had three parent governor nominations. We are now asking for every parent at Royles Brook 

to vote for who they would like to be our next parent governor. Every parent has one vote and votes must be submitted no later 

than Monday 15th July at 09:30. Please follow the link below to vote: 

https://forms.office.com/e/VdY73uGrt9 

mailto:office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/VdY73uGrt9

